August 30, 2009

Biocence Technology-BGP
Bio911 Trust Fund

GM Allan Lord

2118 Wilshire Blvd. #766
Santa Moncia, CA 90403

Dear Allan:

On behalf of Maranatha High School Athletics, I would like to thank you for your
generous sponsorship of Biocence for our football team. As an athletic trainer, [ am well
aware of the need to take proactive measures in fighting infectious diseases. Your
product, along with the education you have provided our athletes, has been a blessing for
our school. And your sponsorship has been a godsend — thank you.

You will be pleased to know that all of our athletes continue to disinfect their equipment
and all of their wounds with Biocence. We have even extended the use of the product for
the daily cleaning of all of our weight room equipment. Your product is becoming a
household name at our school and among our students’ families. My prayer is that your
product becomes a household name for all families around the United States.

Again, thank you for your sponsorship.

Best regards, . 7

>

Tony Pefia, M.Ed., ATC
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